Dr. Terence S. Culver

November 20, 2019

Flagler County Public Schools
Superintendent Jim Tager
1769 E. Moody Blvd.
Bunnell, Florida 32110

Dear Superintendent Tager,

After 35 years of experience in education, I would like to inform you that I am retiring effective
January 3, 2020.

I have truly enjoyed being a part of the Flagler County School district, serving as Assistant
Principal and Principal. I have been fortunate enough to have worked with so many talented
administrators and teachers. During my tenure in the school district, I have achieved many career
goals including maintaining an A school for 6 years, having the most innovative school with
advanced technology, and also being the largest elementary school in the district.

I have had the pleasure of starting a mentor group, incorporating an African American Read — In
with over 100 volunteers, established a First Responder Superhero Dance and establishing a
Belle Terre Bobcat 5k just to name a few. I am so proud of all we have accomplished at Belle
Terre and I am sure the next principal will continue to do the same.

Please feel free to contact me if there is any additional information needed. I will be meeting
with HR to finalize the details of my retirement. I will certainly miss everyone and will keep in
touch. Thank you for the wonderful memories.

Respectfully submitted,
T &

Dr. Terence “TC” Culver
Principal of Belle Terre Elementary School




